
 

 

 

 

LPCN Echo Programme for Allied health professionals in the city of 

Leeds.  

Learn best practice and develop palliative care skills and Knowledge in an interactive 

online platform. 

Who is the programme for? 

Physiotherapist and Occupational therapists who support people with terminal 

illness, long term conditions, frailty and old age. 

Why Echo (Extension of community health outcomes) 

Learn through didactic presentations presented by expert speakers 

Problem solve through case studies 

Learn from one another 

Share best practice 

Developing a community of practice linking with professionals working in other 

organisations throughout the city. 

 

 

 

 

 

Session Details 

Sessions will be through tele-education therefore a laptop/ I-pad with a 

microphone and internet connection is required. 

Sessions last approx. 90 minutes. 

A certificate of attendance will be provided on completion on the programme 

once you attend 4 or more sessions.  

 

 

 

Fully funded through LPCN 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

Date Times Topic 
Tuesday 25th February 2025 14:00 – 15:30 Advance Care Planning   

Wednesday 26th March 2025  14:00 – 15:30 Communication  

Wednesday 23rd April 2025  14:00 – 15:30 Pain Management pharmacological and non- 
pharmacological management 

Tuesday 20th May 2025  14:00 – 15:30 Breathlessness/ Anxiety pharmacological and non- 
pharmacological management 

Wednesday 11th June 2025  14:00 – 15:30 Recognising deterioration including Gold standard 
framework 

Tuesday 1st July 2025  14:00 – 15:30 Wellbeing and resilience  

Tuesday 16th September 2025  14:00 – 15:30 City wide PEOL care communication and connection 

Dates, times & topics 

Facilitators:  Palliative Care Clinicians from Leeds.  

Booking: – To book onto this programme please email: LPCNcourses@st-gemma.co.uk to 

receive a link to the registration form. (Please note, your place is only secure once you have 

completed the registration form). 

All training will be held virtually via MS Teams. Once you have booked on you will be sent 

further information with the links. 

 

 If you have any questions, please email: LPCNcourses@st-gemma.co.uk 
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